St. Charles students attend 'Push For Change'’
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Grade 11 students at St. Charles College attended the Push For Change youth event at the Steelworker’s Hall this
past week. Students met Joe Roberts who is pushing a shopping cart across Canada to raise awareness and funds
for youth homelessness. Supplied photo
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Grade 11 students at St. Charles College attended the Push For Change youth event at the Steelworker’s Hall this
past week.

Students met Joe Roberts who is pushing a shopping cart across Canada to raise awareness and funds for youth
homelessness. Roberts shared his inspirational story of success with the students.
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Roberts has walked 4,800 km of his 9,000 km journey from St. John’s, Newfoundland to Vancouver.

A press release issued by the Sudbury Catholic District School Board said, “This message ties into graduate
expectations and the essential theme of global solidarity.”
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